

NORTH GEELONG SECONDARY COLLEGE

130 SEPARATION STREET NORTH GEELONG, VIC 3215 PH: (03) 5240 5800

WWW.ngsc.vic.edu.au ABN: 89 365 335 108

19 June 2024

Attention: Store Manager

Dear Sir/Madam.

On Friday 25 October 2024 North Geelong Secondary College is holding its annual Multicultural Festival. The Festival is open to the general public to join in the celebrations.

We are asking local businesses to support us in this event through the donation of a gift voucher, product or service. Your generous support would be acknowledged through the display of a placard or sign on the day and also in the College's newsletter.

Our school has a diverse range of students spanning the globe; we are unique in Geelong and cater for the language needs of new arrivals, refugee and English as an Additional Language (EAL) students. These funds will go towards funding scholarship programs, State Schools Relief (who help to provide texts and uniforms) Breakfast Club and catering for individual student needs.

We look forward to a successful day of celebration and would like to invite you to take part in the Multicultural festivities through your generous support.

Yours faithfully,

Suzanne Henry

Suzanne Henry **Events Coordinator**

Paul Dawson **Principal**